
22 November 2024

Dear parents,

Morning Club

We have reviewed our morning club and some pupils are arriving on their own and this
is a safeguarding concern. As part of the Morning Club agreement you signed, you
have agreed to accompany your child/ren into the reception area, to ensure that they
arrive at school safely.

We cannot accept responsibility for your child/ren until they enter the school.

From next Monday, unaccompanied children will not be admitted to Morning Club
and you will receive a phone call requesting your attendance at school.

Repeated occurrences of unaccompanied children will result in your child no longer
being able to attend.

Thank you for your co-operation as you will agree that safeguarding your child/ren
remains our top priority.

Yours sincerely

Helen McGovern

Headteacher
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